

March 27, 2017

Randy Poe Boone County Board of Education 8330 US Highway 42 Florence, KY 41042-9286

Dear Randy,

Boone County Board of Education has been a valued member of the Kentucky Chamber of Commerce since January 2006, and we appreciate your continued investment. Your **membership is critical** and we want to make you aware of the benefits your company has taken advantage of over the past year.

We encourage you and/or your employees to become **engaged** with the Kentucky Chamber. Whether it be joining a policy council, attending a seminar or participating in one of our discount programs. We offer our investors many opportunities to save time and money in addition to providing legislative information that impacts business in Kentucky. Our records indicate your company has participated in the items listed below.

Membership Activity

07/25/2016

Annual Membership Dues

\$2,000.00

Fundraising Activity

07/25/2016

Action Fund Contribution

Events Activity

04/27/2016

LISP 5 Year Celebration - Principals

Your company is also taking advantage of the Chamber's following Power Buys: KEMI,

Thank you for engaging with the Kentucky Chamber. We are here to help your business succeed and want to ensure you are fully aware of the services and benefits available to you as a member. As always, we welcome any feedback. Are we focusing our efforts in the right areas and are there **any issues you would like to see the Chamber address** that could help your company achieve growth in today's economy? Please let us know. Visit www.kychamber.com for a full list of legislative priorities, as well as additional engagement opportunities available to your company. Again, we appreciate your continued support.

Best regards,

Kelly C. Wolf

Sr. Vice President, Membership & Marketing